
SECRETARY REPORT FOR NOVEMBER 2023 COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

• Admin 

As requested by Kathy, agendas and minutes have been circulated for the AGM in September, 

Full Committee meetings and the Competitions Subgroup meeting. I’ve attended these 

meetings primarily to take minutes and to give views where requested.  

All the minutes are on the OBA Website, under County Business. 

No other correspondence has been received so all up to date.  

 

 

• Website 

 

The website continues to be updated regularly with competitions entry forms, results and 

successes of OBA players. News items / competitions / Junior events are added as requested 

by clubs. Others passing on information about things that need to be updated is very helpful.  

 

The left hand column of the website clearly shows results and forthcoming events, links to 

entry forms and further information for all OBA Competitions for the entire year and regular 

monthly events. All events are being regularly advertised by email from obacomp@gmail.com 

and through BridgeWebs. The number of entries to the President’s Cup was particularly 

encouraging.  

 

I have a team list for the upcoming Dawes League match and it would be great to post any 

report afterwards, please send to me if one is being written. I have added results of 

Tollemache today.  

 

 

Stephen Brown Nov 2023 
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